
 

 

 
 

CUMULATIVE EFFECTS AND UPDATING EMISSIONS PLANS 

NATIONAL POLICY STATEMENT FOR GREENHOUSE GAS EMISSIONS  

FROM INDUSTRIAL PROCESS HEAT 2023 (NPS GHG-IPH) 

 

The West Coast Regional Council has made the following amendments in accordance 

with the National Policy Statement for Greenhouse Gas Emissions from Industrial 

Process Heat 2023 (NPS GHG-IPH): 

• The policy on ‘cumulative effects’ provided for in Clause 3.2 (1) of the NPS 

GHG-IPH is added to the Regional Air Quality Plan by virtue of new policy 

9.4.3. (Chapter 9 Global Issues). 

• The policy on ‘updating emissions plans’ provided for in Clause 3.3 (1) of the 

NPS GHG-IPH is added to the Regional Air Quality Plan by virtue of new 

policy 9.4.4. (Chapter 9 Global Issues). 

 

The National Policy Statement for Greenhouse Gas Emissions from Industrial Process 

Heat can be accessed at  http://www.environment.govt.nz/nps-ighg. 

 

Copies of the Regional Air Quality Plan can be viewed at: 

 

• The West Coast Regional Council’s offices, 388 Main South Road, Paroa. 

• The West Coast Regional Council’s website www.wcrc.govt.nz. 

• Public libraries in Westport, Greymouth, and Hokitika. 

• Information Centres at Karamea and Haast, and 

• Reefton Service Centre.  
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